
VE Day 80 Street and Home Garden Parties (throughout the day)

We believe that the more connected we are, the 
more we can do, together.

We also encourage care homes and 
children’s homes, hospitals, schools, pubs, 
hotels and restaurants etc, to undertake 
similar events throughout the day in 
celebration of this important Anniversary. 
This would be a great, and simple way for 
schools to take part, especially at lunch-
time. 

Even though Thursday 8th May 2025 is not 
a public holiday, we encourage those with 
country parks and streets that can be 
closed, along with those that have gardens 
to hold street and garden parties decked in 
flags and bunting, dressing up in fancy 
dress or uniform, along with those 
communities that have town, village and 
community halls etc, to organise VE Day 80 
parties within them, decorating them in a 
similar fun way.

STREET & GARDEN PARTIES 


